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What has happened this week?  

RE—We have begun to look at some special stories in the Bible—this week we learnt about David and 

Goliath. 

Physical Development … The children are enjoying being out on the field practising running, throwing 

and jumping skills. 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  The children have orally rehearsed what the Gruffalo or 

Mouse might say and then written in speech bubbles. 

Mathematics…  We have been exploring addition number sentences to 10 and learning the addition 

and equals symbols. 

Phonics—We continue to revise all the Phase 3 GPC’s and tricky words and practised chunking longer 

words 

Understanding the World—We have continued to explore life cycles and focused on the butterfly life 

cycle this week 

Reminders & Messages  

 

Worship this week: Being a good neighbour—We welcomed Reverend Dawn to our Worship on 

Wednesday. 

Work on the Wall: Fen for his brilliant attitude to reading, “ You won’t believe it Mrs Brown, I read the 

whole of the Gruffalo story by myself at home!” 

Headteacher award: Dawn and Amber have given this to Freya for her attitude in Breakfast Club—

always polite and chatty. 

 


